FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

July 11, 2013

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in
the Annex meeting room.

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Thordean Campbell, Board Contact Marc Wormser, Sarah Barnett, Bob
Stockinger, Barbara Quinn, and Carolyn Beeson.

Absent —Janice Jenson
CALL TO ORDER — Chairman Thordean Campbell
NOTES —The Notes from the June 13, 2013 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting.

NEW BUSINESS - A new committee member will join us today, and she will be approved by the Board at
the next Board Meeting. She is Linda Sanders, and she brings her many talents. She will be in charge of
pictures for the Bella Buzz.

The first bio for the Bella Buzz will be Henry Reist.

We need block captains to replace Anne Woods, Donna Raines, and Kitty Montgomery. Some names
were suggested, but they will need to be notified - Jeannie Dunnage and Larry Alvarez.

BELLA BUZZ - The deadline for the next edition is August 10th for September 1st.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



